
GAtHER
TOGETHERGUIDELINES

Current guidelines require that 
religious services be limited to 
no more than 25% of the lowest 
occupancy of the room. To adhere 
to these guidelines, we are now 
offering two services on Sunday 
morning 7:30a & 11:00a.
* There will be no children's or Youth Services for now. We will 
evaluate our services and continue to monitor our position. 

YOUR SAFETY 
& COMFORT 
LEVEL IS VERY 
IMPORTANT
We will continue our virtual 
service via our LIVESTREAM 
for those not yet comfortable 
or not able to return.

POP QUIZ
Ask the following questions on 
behalf of your entire group before 
attending a Worship Service:

• Am I showing any flu-like 
symptoms? 

• Have I had a fever of 100.4°F 
or higher in the past 14 days? 

• Have I had prolonged exposure to 
someone who has tested positive 
for COVID-19? 

• Is there any medical reason why 
I shouldn't be around others?

If you answered 'yes' to any of these 
questions, we strongly encourage 
you to attend our online services. 

HOW DO WE RESTART?
We're excited for the opportunity to gather again in person! To adhere to 
the Governor's guidelines for reopening houses of worship, Bethel Deliverance 
International Church is implementing the following practices for our campus:



WE CAN’T 
WAIT TO 
SEE YOU
SEATING:
In order to maintain the 6ft. social 
distancing requirement, alternating rows 
will be marked off for each service. Family 
members are allowed to sit together but 
we ask that you sit three or four seats away 
from the next family group. 

EXITING:
When the service is over, please exit the 
Worship Service through the closest doors 
into our parking lot. 

REGISTRATION:
Please register for Sunday service 
at betheldeliverance.org each 
week by Thursday. Bring your 
confirmation as proof of registration. 
You can use your phone to show your 
confirmation if you do not print out 
the paper confirmation. You may 
also call 800-650-9435, and then 
check in upon arrival.

HEALTH & SAFETY

SOCIAL DISTANCE

THANK YOU
Thank you for your continued 
faithfulness as a member of the Bethel 
Deliverance International Church family.
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ENTRANCES:
Beginning, October 4th, the main 
entrance will be open to the church. Use 
the front entrance of the Sanctuary building 
for check in. Temperatures will be taken. 
Interior doors to the Worship Center will 
remain open to limit contact of door handles.

SANITATION:
Hand sanitizing stations will be available in the 
lobby. Our maintenance team will clean 
and disinfect frequently contacted surfaces 
in the Worship Center following each service. 
We will also have sanitizing done in our main 
sanctuary twice a week.

FACE MASKS:
All members and visitors over the age of 
10 are required to wear face coverings in our 
church services. As a result, we are asking 
each attendee 10 years of age and older 
to comply and wear face coverings as you 
attend a church service. We will have face 
masks available in the lobby for those who
 do not have their own. If this causes health 
concerns for you, the Governor has stated 
that you are NOT REQUIRED to wear a mask. 
Thank you for your continued faithfulness as 
a member of the Bethel Deliverance 
International Church family.

RESTROOMS:
Restrooms in the lobby will be 
available for use and staff will be on 
hand to clean throughout the morning. 
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